
 

 

Ref: KH/RP/FS/European Youth Parliament 2025 
 
3rd February 2025 
  

European Youth Parliament 10th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are very happy that your child has signed up to be part of the Youth Parliament this 
year. This is a big undertaking and will stand them in excellent stead when writing 
Curriculum Vitae and University applications in the future.  
 
We are writing to you to let you know of a few additional details that were not available at 
the time of writing the initial letter to you. 
 
Firstly, the venue for the event is the Alan Walters building at Birmingham University. This 
means that a bus or train will be needed if a lift can’t be provided. 
 
Students will meet Miss Killick outside the building at 8.45am and Students must bring their 
own lunch and refreshments for the day as this will not be provided. 
 
Students will depart at 4.30pm and make their own way home from the venue. 
If pupils have their own internet enabled laptop or iPad, please can they bring this with 
them. 
 
If you have any questions please contact via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

       
 
Mrs K Hibbs      Miss R Porter 
Headteacher      Assistant Headteacher 
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